Chief Mackesy asked where student clubs fit in and who would be responsible for making sure club advisors go through CSA training. Jason Edgar confirmed this falls under Jana Soto with Club Alliance/the Student Involvement Center, and ultimately the Director of Student Government. Chief Mackesy will reach out to the Director in regard to the club advisors.

Rachel Winter confirmed that Greek organizations are not included as a Registered Student Organization (RSO) because their advisors can be non-UNF personnel. Ms. Adams-Manning asked about organizations within colleges like professional fraternities/sororities and Ms. Winter confirmed they are RSOs.

: None.

: Thursday, August 12, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. either via zoom or at a location to be determined.

: There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m.

\$SSURYHG E\ FRPPLWWHH YRWH \$XJXVW